
CARROLL CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL CORPORATION 

NOTICE OF WORK SESSION 

 

 

The Board of School Trustees of the Carroll Consolidated School Corporation will 

conduct a work session Friday, March 6, 2015, 12:00 p.m. at the Administration Building 

for purpose of recognizing a retiring employee.  No School Board business will be 

conducted and no action will be taken. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


